
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard Ellis  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 1:46 PM 
To: CityClerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>; Lauren Wild <Lauren.Wild@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Bonnie Ainsworth <Bonnie.Ainsworth@barrie.ca> 
Subject: RE: Irrigation Exemption Cancellation 
 
Wendy: 
 
The Corporations here have had exemption metres installed on the irrigation sprinklers as this water 
does not enter the City's waste water system. The City of Barrie read these metres monthly and 
discounted the water used for irrigation of waste water charges. This exemption has now been cancelled 
and the Corporations feel this is not fair especially considering they have fought with the City for 10 
years to have their garbage picked up by the City at the City's cost seeing it has always been in the taxed 
amount here to residents. 
 
Now the City cancelled this waste water exemption and the Corporations are back to paying for a 
service they are not receiving. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Richard Ellis 
Property Manager, R.C.M. 
5160 Explorer Drive, Suite 17, Mississauga, ON L4W 4T7 Site Tel 705-721-9638| rellis@canlight.com | 
canlight.com 
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